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To All Applicants: 

This notification serves as notice of cancellation to the Request for Proposals for Professional 

Title, Closing, & Foreclosure Services (“RFP”) to the extent indicated herein. 

 

1. Pursuant to Section II, “Submission Requirements”, Subsection M “Proposal 

Rejection/RFP Cancellation” (page 9 of original RFP and included below for 

reference), the LHC has elected to CANCEL the RFP for Professional Title, 

Closing, & Foreclosure Services, as said cancellation is in the best interest of the 

Louisiana Housing Corporation (LHC). All parties who submitted written 

inquiries or submissions to the RFQ Coordinator will receive email notice of this 

cancellation. Any proposal(s) submitted will be rejected by the LHC and returned 

to the proposer(s). 

 

II. Submission Requirements 

M. Proposal Rejection/RFP Cancellation  

Issuance of this RFP in no way constitutes a commitment by the LHC to award a 

contract. The Corporation reserves the right to accept or reject, in whole or in part, all 

proposals submitted and/or to cancel this RFP at any time prior to the execution of a 

contract, if it is determined to be in the best interest of the LHC.   


